10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 20 Oc¢ctober 1980

e @ Qs -

Thank you for your letter of 10 October.

I am very grateful to you for agreeing
so readily that Professor Walters may have

leave of absence for two years and be free

to join my staff by the end of the year.

This is most helpful.

Dr. Steven Muller.




